Skye Loch Villas Budget Meeting
January 6, 2023 7:00pm

7:00 pm :Board President Jed Lowry opens meeting

Board President Jed Lowry announces that a Quorum is attained. Meeting can
continue.

Jed Lowry requests that the audience stand for the Pledge of Allegiance

and a moment of silence for those people who passed in 2022.

The meeting agenda was sent to all Skye Loch Villa residents in December in
accordance with the statutes.

Jed Lowry announced the election of new officers and asked if there were any
nominations from the floor.
There were no new nominations from the audience.

Jed Lowry asked if there were any voting ballots that had not been turned in to the
Ameri-tech representatives.

Two Ameritech representatives brought the ballot box into the kitchen area to count the
ballots. Two residents

also went into the kitchen to observe the ballot counting.

The meeting continued while the ballot counting was ongoing.
Jed Lowry provided updated information from the November and December meeting
agendas.

There is a large resident voting participation percentage tonight.

The following nominees were elected to the Board of Directors: Janice Burke, Sal Arena
and Ora Chapmen

Jed Lowry motioned to adjourn the meeting. Betty Hassett seconded the motion.
Meeting adjourned.



